Sandra T Davis

From: Rex C Wilkinson

Sent: Tuesday, October 25, 2022 1:15 PM **To:** Sandra T Davis; Lindsey Mclemore

Cc: John Renfroe

Subject: BHAR Member Resignation

Good Afternoon,

I am reaching out to relay the resignation of Board Member Fred Greene from the Board of Historic and Architectural Review; he has let me know he will be unable to continue serving on the board due to unforeseen circumstances.

Thank you,

Rex "Trey" Wilkinson | Senior Planner

P: (706)-225-3928 | SMS: (706) 395-8103 F: (706) 225-4447 | A: 420 E 10th St Columbus, GA

http://www.columbusga.gov/planning



We do amazing.